
Newsletter Autumn 2022

Message from Head of Sixth Form
“A great start to the term with encouraging large 
numbers of Year 12s joining us and making a very 
positive transition to post-16 study. It was also great to 
welcome back our Year 13s after the summer break who 
are busy looking at UCAS and other post-18 destinations 
following our Pathways Day in July. This summer was 
really encouraging seeing Taverham Sixth Form see record 
results and enter the top-20% of post-16 providers in the 
UK. Students have joined the forces, started gap years, 

begun apprenticeships and headed off to universities across the country. We are 
very proud and wish them all the best, and hope to see similar opportunities this 
time next year for our current Year 13s”. Mr Linnell – Head of Sixth Form

Early 
applications to

Well done to THE 
EARLY APPLICANTS 
for Oxford, 
Cambridge and 
medicine that 
were all sent off 
before the 15 
October deadline. 
Great ambition 
and hard work by 
all. 

A BIG THANK YOU – to the student leaders who set up subject ambassadors for all Sixth Form courses to 
provide advice and support for Year 12s from Year 13 students who went through that transition last year. 

UEA trip to raise aspirations
On Tuesday 27 September all Year 12 students attended a 
bespoke day at UEA to get them thinking of university / 
higher education, maybe for them or not. Really good 
questions and hopefully will clarify post-18 options in 2024.
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Sixth Form Open Evening and applications
Thank you to all Year 11 students who attended our open evening on 29 
September. There was much interest and really good conversations which have led 
to a large number of applications so far. Students who have applied are receiving 
individual interviews to help confirm their choices and provide them with a chance 
to ask further questions. So far these have been successful and interesting.

Students can apply through HelpYouChoose, our website or use the paper forms 
issued on open evening. 

Coming soon at Taverham Sixth Form… Year 13 Mock Exams W/C 28 November 2022

New Sixth Form Art Studio
Ms Daniels has created a great art studio 
for sixth formers that can be used at any 
time. It adjoins the art rooms and has 
specialist equipment so during 
independent study students have this 
facility to use. The department also now 
has brand new computers for A level 
photography with the latest Photoshop 
software, so students can create amazing 
pieces for their portfolios.

https://www.helpyouchoose.org/
https://www.taverhamhigh.norfolk.sch.uk/sixth-form/join-us-2/prospectus-and-application/

